
TOWNSHIP OF FREDON RESOLUTION 2022-47 

RESOLUTION APPROVING GENERAL FUND TAX LEVY OF THE FREDON TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 2022-2023 BUDGET 

WHEREAS, on April 19, 2022, the voters of Fredon Township voted down the general fund tax 
levy proposed by the Fredon Township Board of Education in the amount of $4,110,270; and  

WHEREAS, on May 11, 2022, the Fredon Township Committee and Fredon Township Board of 
Education conducted a special joint meeting to review and discuss the 2022-2023 budget pursuant to, and 
in accordance with N.J.S.A. 18A:22-37, N.J.A.C. 6A:23A-9.7, and other laws applicable to the statutory 
municipal review process; and  

WHEREAS, it is the position of the Fredon Township Committee that reducing the budget would 
adversely affecting the Board of Education’s ability to provide a thorough and efficient education; and  

WHEREAS, following their joint meeting, and in furtherance of the foregoing, the Fredon 
Township Committee and Fredon Township Board of Education approved the general fund tax levy of the 
Board of Education amounting to $4,110,270. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Fredon Township Committee hereby certifies 
the budget amount for the 2022-2023 school year for the Fredon Township Board of Education as the 
original general fund tax levy for the base budget on the ballot defeated by the voters of Fredon Township 
was $4,110,270. 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED by the Fredon Township Committee that copies of this resolution 
shall be forwarded to the Fredon Township Board of Education and Executive County Superintendent of 
Schools by no later than May 19, 2022. 

 
Moved By:  Glenn Deitz   Seconded By: George Plock 

VOTING 

Township Committee 
Member 

In Favor Against Abstain Absent 

Glenn Deitz x    
Carl Lazzaro   x  
Chris Nichols x    
George Plock x    
John P. Flora x    

 

CERTIFICATION 

I hereby certify that the foregoing is a true copy of Resolution adopted by the Fredon Township 
Committee, in the County of Sussex, at a meeting thereof held May 11, 2022. 

 

 ___________________________ 
Suzanne Boland, RMC 
Municipal Clerk 

 


